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September 2016 
 
Dear Cootes Paradise parents and guardians: 
 
We welcome back our previous volunteers and are accepting new volunteer applications at 
Cootes Paradise School. 
 
If you are presently a volunteer, and are considering volunteering at some point this school year, 
please fill in  Appendix A and Appendix B which are available in the main office.  All volunteers 
are asked to complete these forms annually. 
 
A police check must be completed if you would like to volunteer in the classroom or on a field 
trip. Please come to the main office with photo ID and ask for a police check screening form.  To 
obtain a Police Vulnerable Sector Screening check, take your signed school letter and $25 to the 
main Hamilton Police Services station at 155 King William St.  Once you have received your police 
check, bring it to the school for the administration to review. Please note that you can request 
multiple copies of your police check at no additional cost.  
 
If you have a current, within one calendar year, Police Vulnerable Sector Screening check, you 
can bring this to the school to apply to volunteer in the school, in a classroom or on a field trip. 
 
We encourage all parents to get involved in whatever capacity they are able. We look forward to 
your involvement at Cootes Paradise this school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Denise Minardi Terri Trimble 
Principal  Vice-Principal 
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